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A Bibliographical Guide to the History of the British Empire, 1748-1776
Lawrence Henry Gipson 1969
The Diaries of George Washington George Washington 1976
Women in the American Revolution Barbara B. Oberg 2019-05-24 Building on a
quarter century of scholarship following the publication of the groundbreaking
Women in the Age of the American Revolution, the engagingly written essays in
this volume offer an updated answer to the question, What was life like for
women in the era of the American Revolution? The contributors examine how women
dealt with years of armed conflict and carried on their daily lives, exploring
factors such as age, race, educational background, marital status, social
class, and region. For patriot women the Revolution created opportunities—to
market goods, find a new social status within the community, or gain power in
the family. Those who remained loyal to the Crown, however, often saw their
lives diminished—their property confiscated, their businesses failed, or their
sense of security shattered. Some essays focus on individuals (Sarah Bache,
Phillis Wheatley), while others address the impact of war on social or
commercial interactions between men and women. Patriot women in occupied Boston
fell in love with and married British soldiers; in Philadelphia women mobilized
support for nonimportation; and in several major colonial cities wives took
over the family business while their husbands fought. Together, these essays
recover what the Revolution meant to and for women.
Running from Bondage Karen Cook Bell 2021 "Running from Bondage tells the
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compelling stories of enslaved women, who comprised one-third of all runaways,
and the ways in which they fled or attempted to flee bondage during and after
the Revolutionary War. Karen Cook Bell's enlightening and original contribution
to the study of slave resistance in eighteenth-century America explores the
individual and collective lives of these women and girls of diverse
circumstances, while also providing details about what led them to escape. She
demonstrates that there were in fact two wars being waged during the
Revolutionary Era: a political revolution for independence from Great Britain
and a social revolution for emancipation and equality in which Black women
played an active role. Running from Bondage broadens and complicates how we
study and teach this momentous event, one that emphasizes the chances taken by
these "Black founding mothers" and the important contributions they made to the
cause of liberty"-Journal of My Journey Over the Mountains George Washington 1892 This journal of
George Washington was begun when he was one month over 16 years of age. It is
his own daily record of observations during his first remunerated employment.
B. and M. Gratz William Vincent Byars 1916
The war of the American Revolution Robert W. Coakley 1975
The Oxford History of the British Empire: Volume II: The Eighteenth Century P.
J. Marshall 2001-07-26 Volume II of The Oxford History of the British Empire
examines the history of British worldwide expansion from the Glorious
Revolution of 1689 to the end of the Napoleonic Wars, a crucial phase in the
creation of the modern British Empire. This is the age of General Wolfe, Clive
of India, and Captain Cook. An international team of experts deploy the latest
scholarly research to trace and analyze development and expansion over more
than a century. They show how trade, warfare, and migration created an Empire,
at first overwhelmingly in the Americas but later increasingly in Asia.
Although the Empire was ruptured by the American Revolution, it survived and
grew into the British Empire that was to dominate the world during the
nineteenth and early twentieth centuries. Series Blurb The Oxford History of
the British Empire is a major new assessment of the Empire in the light of
recent scholarship and the progressive opening of historical records. From the
founding of colonies in North America and the West Indies in the seventeenth
century to the reversion of Hong Kong to China at the end of the twentieth,
British imperialism was a catalyst for far-reaching change. The Oxford History
of the British Empire as a comprehensive study allows us to understand the end
of Empire in relation to its beginnings, the meaning of British imperialism for
the ruled as well as the rulers, and the significance of the British Empire as
a theme in world history.
DA Pam 1956
The Indian World of George Washington Colin Gordon Calloway 2018 A biography of
America's founding father and those on whose land he based the nation's
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futureGeorge Washington dominates the narrative of the nation's birth, yet
American history has largely forgotten what he knew: that the country's fate
depended less on grand rhetorical statements of independence and selfgovernance than on land - Indian land. While other histories have overlooked
thecentral importance of Indian power during the country's formative years,
Colin G. Calloway here gives Native American leaders their due, revealing the
relationship between the man who rose to become the most powerful figure in his
country and the Native tribes whose dominion he usurped.In this sweeping new
biography, Calloway uses the prism of Washington's life to bring focus to the
great Native leaders of his time - Shingas, Tanaghrisson, Bloody Fellow, Joseph
Brant, Red Jacket, Little Turtle - and the tribes they represented: the
Iroquois Confederacy, Lenape, Miami, Creek,Delaware; in the process, he returns
them to their rightful place in the story of America's founding. The Indian
World of George Washington spans decades of Native American leaders'
interaction with Washington, from his early days as surveyor of Indian lands,
to his military career against both theFrench and the British, to his
presidency, when he dealt with Native Americans as a head of state would with a
foreign power, using every means of diplomacy and persuasion to fulfill the new
republic's destiny by appropriating their land. By the end of his life,
Washington knew more than anyone elsein America about the frontier and its
significance to the future of his country.The Indian World of George Washington
offers a fresh portrait of the most revered American and the Native Americans
whose story has been only partially told. Calloway's biography invites us to
look again at the story of America's beginnings and see the country in a whole
new light.
The Writings of George Washington: Part fifth: comprising speeches and messages
to Congress, proclamations, and addresses George Washington 1837
Washington's Spies Alexander Rose 2014 In 1778, George Washington unleashed an
unlikely ring of spies in New York to discover British battle plans.
The Journal of Major George Washington (1754). George Washington (pres. U.S.)
1940
The Writings of George Washington from the Original Manuscript Sources
1745-1799 Volume 3 January, 1770-September, 1775 Fitzpatrick, John C.
1935-01-01
The Writing of American Military History United States. Department of the Army
1956
Ten Crucial Days William L. Kidder 2020-09-15 On December 25, 1776, the
American Revolution seemed all but defeated just six months after the
Declaration of Independence had been adopted. George Washington’s army had
suffered a series of defeats in New York and had retreated under British
pressure across New Jersey and then the Delaware River to temporary sanctuary
in Pennsylvania. This left the British army in a string of winter cantonments
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across the middle of New Jersey, the New Jersey state government in total
disarray, and the Continental Congress fleeing Philadelphia now perceived as
the next British target. Loyalists in New Jersey felt empowered and Patriots
felt abandoned. Washington needed not only a battlefield victory, but also to
reestablish Patriot control in New Jersey. Otherwise, it would be impossible to
raise a larger, long-term army to continue the fight and convince the citizens
that victory was possible. The story of these ten crucial days is one that
displays Washington’s military and interpersonal abilities along with his
personal determination and bravery to keep the Revolution alive through
maintaining the psychological confidence of the Patriots, while reducing the
psychological confidence of his British political and military opponents.
Throughout these ten days, Washington was faced with changing situations
requiring modifications or outright different plans and his well-thought-out
actions benefitted from elements of luck—such as the weather or British
decisions—which he could not control. While most books look at these ten
crucial days focusing on the military actions of the armies involved, this
account also considers what was happening in other parts of the world. Leaders
and ordinary people in other parts of America, in Britain, and in France were
also dealing with the Revolution as they understood its condition. Without the
instantaneous communication we have today, they were dealing with dated
information and were missing knowledge that could influence their thoughts
about the Revolution. This lack of immediate communication was also
true—although to lesser extent—for the individuals directly involved in the
events in New Jersey and Pennsylvania.
The War at Sea 1976
The Writings of George Washington from the Original Manuscript Sources,
1745-1799 George Washington 1931
The Writings of George Washington: pt. V. Speeches and messages to Congress,
proclamations, and addresses George Washington 1837
Correspondence and Journals of Samuel Blachley Webb Samuel Blachley Webb 1894
1776 David McCullough 2005-05-24 America’s beloved and distinguished historian
presents, in a book of breathtaking excitement, drama, and narrative force, the
stirring story of the year of our nation’s birth, 1776, interweaving, on both
sides of the Atlantic, the actions and decisions that led Great Britain to
undertake a war against her rebellious colonial subjects and that placed
America’s survival in the hands of George Washington. In this masterful book,
David McCullough tells the intensely human story of those who marched with
General George Washington in the year of the Declaration of Independence—when
the whole American cause was riding on their success, without which all hope
for independence would have been dashed and the noble ideals of the Declaration
would have amounted to little more than words on paper. Based on extensive
research in both American and British archives, 1776 is a powerful drama
written with extraordinary narrative vitality. It is the story of Americans in
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the ranks, men of every shape, size, and color, farmers, schoolteachers,
shoemakers, no-accounts, and mere boys turned soldiers. And it is the story of
the King’s men, the British commander, William Howe, and his highly disciplined
redcoats who looked on their rebel foes with contempt and fought with a valor
too little known. Written as a companion work to his celebrated biography of
John Adams, David McCullough’s 1776 is another landmark in the literature of
American history.
George Washington, the Writer George Washington 2003 A selection of the first
President's writings follows his life from an entry in his journal written as a
teenager to his last diary entry written the day before he died, showing a man
who was dedicated to his family, friends, home, and the country he helped
shape.
Guide to the Writing of American Military History United States. Department of
the Army 1951
Presidents Neil A. Hamilton 2010 A biographical dictionary profiling the
presidents of the United States, from George Washington to Barack H. Obama.
Liberty Is Sweet Woody Holton 2021-10-19 A “deeply researched and bracing
retelling” (Annette Gordon-Reed, Pulitzer Prize–winning historian) of the
American Revolution, showing how the Founders were influenced by overlooked
Americans—women, Native Americans, African Americans, and religious dissenters.
Using more than a thousand eyewitness records, Liberty Is Sweet is a “spirited
account” (Gordon S. Wood, Pulitzer Prize–winning author of The Radicalism of
the American Revolution) that explores countless connections between the
Patriots of 1776 and other Americans whose passion for freedom often brought
them into conflict with the Founding Fathers. “It is all one story,”
prizewinning historian Woody Holton writes. Holton describes the origins and
crucial battles of the Revolution from Lexington and Concord to the British
surrender at Yorktown, always focusing on marginalized Americans—enslaved
Africans and African Americans, Native Americans, women, and dissenters—and on
overlooked factors such as weather, North America’s unique geography, chance,
misperception, attempts to manipulate public opinion, and (most of all)
disease. Thousands of enslaved Americans exploited the chaos of war to obtain
their own freedom, while others were given away as enlistment bounties to
whites. Women provided material support for the troops, sewing clothes for
soldiers and in some cases taking part in the fighting. Both sides courted
native people and mimicked their tactics. Liberty Is Sweet is a “must-read book
for understanding the founding of our nation” (Walter Isaacson, author of
Benjamin Franklin), from its origins on the frontiers and in the Atlantic ports
to the creation of the Constitution. Offering surprises at every turn—for
example, Holton makes a convincing case that Britain never had a chance of
winning the war—this majestic history revivifies a story we thought we already
knew.
George Washington: Writings (LOA #91) George Washington 1997-02-22 Gathers
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letters, journal excerpts, orders, and addresses from each part of Washington's
life and political career
The Writings of George Washington: 1748-1757.- Vol. 2. 1758-1775.- Vol. 3.
1775-1776.- Vol. 4. 1766.- Vol. 5. 1776-1777.- Vol. 6. 1777-1778.- Vol. 7.
1778-1779.- Vol. 8. 1779-1780.- Vol. 9. 1780-1782.- Vol. 10. 1782-1785.- Vol.
11. 1785-1790.- Vol. 12. 1790-1794.- Vol. 13. 1794-1798.- Vol. 14. 1798-1799
George Washington 1889
Dear George, Dear Mary Mary Calvi 2019-02-19 A novel about heiress Mary
Philipse's relationship with George Washington, based on historical accounts,
letters, and personal journals by nine-time New York Emmy Award-winning
journalist Mary Calvi. “Love is said to be an involuntary passion, and it is,
therefore, contended that it cannot be resisted.” —George Washington Did
unrequited love spark a flame that ignited a cause that became the American
Revolution? Never before has this story about George Washington been told.
Crafted from hundreds of letters, witness accounts, and journal entries, Dear
George, Dear Mary explores George’s relationship with his first love, New York
heiress Mary Philipse, the richest belle in Colonial America. From elegant
eighteenth-century society to bloody battlefields, the novel creates
breathtaking scenes and riveting characters. Dramatic portraits of the two main
characters unveil a Washington on the precipice of greatness, using the very
words he spoke and wrote, and his ravishing love, whose outward beauty and
refinement disguise a complex inner struggle. Dear George, Dear Mary reveals
why George Washington had such bitter resentment toward the Brits, established
nearly two decades before the American Revolution, and it unveils details of a
deception long hidden from the world that led Mary Philipse to be named a
traitor, condemned to death and left with nothing. While that may sound like
the end, ultimately both Mary and George achieve what they always wanted.
Renegade Revolutionary Phillip Papas 2014-04-11 Charles Lee, a former British
army officer turned revolutionary, was one of the earliest advocates for
American independence. Papas shows that few American revolutionaries shared
Lee's radical political outlook, and his confidence that the American
Revolution could be won primarily by the militia (or irregulars) rather than a
centralized regular army.
United States Jewry, 1776-1985 Jacob Rader Marcus 2018-02-05 Comprehensive
history of Jewish immigration, segregation, and integration; of Jewry’s
cultural exclusiveness and assimilation; of its internal division and
indivisible unity; and of its role in the making of America.
The Army Medical Department, 1775-1818 Mary C. Gillett 1981 Appendices include
laws and legislation concerning the Army Medical Department. Maps include those
of territories and frontiers and Continental Army hospital locations.
Illustrations are chiefly portraits.
George Washington Heather Lehr Wagner 2009-01-01 Commander in Chief of the
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Continental Army during the American Revolution, Washington went on to help
develop the "balance of power" system of government in the United States.
The Writings of George Washington George Washington 1846
We Hold These Truths to Be Self-Evident: The National Guard and the Categorical
Imperative Anne C. Armstrong 2021-09-07 In this monograph, Dr. Armstrong argues
that a nation founded in Enlightenment theory can rely on Kant’s categorical
imperative as a rationale for voluntary service in one’s local National Guard.
Since the 19th century, a Utilitarian argument has been the favored rationale,
but in We Hold These Truths to be Self-Evident: The National Guard and the
Categorical Imperative Dr. Armstrong contends that there is also a normative
rationale. The author traces Guard history from its inception in 1636 to the
present day and applies Kant’s unchanging categorical imperative to volunteer
service in the militias. She highlights that this is an ideal that is not
always met by frail human beings but that the categorical imperative is always
there, lurking in the historical record. With a thorough analysis of Kant’s
reasoning, the theory is chronologically applied to volunteer service in the
National Guard through the perspective of the leadership of each particular
era. This book is ideal for the study of American history, Enlightenment
philosophy, and political science. It will appeal to scholars and academics as
well as officers in Professional Military Education (PME), service academies
and War Colleges, and the National Defense University.
The War for American Independence Samuel B. Griffith 2002 Including both
attention to strategic policies in Britain and France and personal accounts of
colonial soldiers, The War for American Independence provides an unprecedented
view of America's struggle for independence in its world context. With wit,
clarity, and dramatic effect, Samuel B. Griffith II vivifies the characters and
incidents of the period on both sides of the Atlantic, drawing from personal
diaries and letters, newspaper accounts, and detailed battle maps to create a
unique alternative to standard histories of the period. This enduring and
exceptionally readable resource, first published in 1976 under the title In
Defense of the Public Liberty: Britain, America, and the Struggle for
Independence from 1760 to the Surrender at Yorktown in 1781, was honored with
the Sons of Liberty Award for the best book on the American Revolution.
The Last King of America Andrew Roberts 2021-11-09 From the New York Times
bestselling author of Churchill and Napoleon The last king of America, George
III, has been ridiculed as a complete disaster who frittered away the colonies
and went mad in his old age. The truth is much more nuanced and fascinating-and will completely change the way readers and historians view his reign and
legacy. Most Americans dismiss George III as a buffoon--a heartless and
terrible monarch with few, if any, redeeming qualities. The best-known modern
interpretation of him is Jonathan Groff's preening, spitting, and pompous take
in Hamilton, Lin-Manuel Miranda's Broadway masterpiece. But this deeply
unflattering characterization is rooted in the prejudiced and brilliantly
persuasive opinions of eighteenth-century revolutionaries like Thomas Paine and
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Thomas Jefferson, who needed to make the king appear evil in order to achieve
their own political aims. After combing through hundreds of thousands of pages
of never-before-published correspondence, award-winning historian Andrew
Roberts has uncovered the truth: George III was in fact a wise, humane, and
even enlightened monarch who was beset by talented enemies, debilitating mental
illness, incompetent ministers, and disastrous luck. In The Last King of
America, Roberts paints a deft and nuanced portrait of the much-maligned
monarch and outlines his accomplishments, which have been almost universally
forgotten. Two hundred and forty-five years after the end of George III's
American rule, it is time for Americans to look back on their last king with
greater understanding: to see him as he was and to come to terms with the last
time they were ruled by a monarch.
Blood of Tyrants Logan Beirne 2014-12-02 Blood of Tyrants reveals the
surprising details of our Founding Fathers’ approach to government and this
history’s impact on today. Delving into forgotten—and often lurid—facts of the
Revolutionary War, Logan Beirne focuses on the nation’s first commander in
chief, George Washington, as he shaped the very meaning of the United States
Constitution in the heat of battle. Key episodes of the Revolution illustrate
how the Founders dealt with thorny wartime issues: How do we protect citizens’
rights when the nation is struggling to defend itself? Who decides war
strategy? When should we use military tribunals instead of civilian trials?
Should we inflict harsh treatment on enemy captives if it means saving American
lives? Beirne finds evidence in previously unexplored documents such as General
Washington’s letters debating the use of torture, an eyewitness account of the
military tribunal that executed a British prisoner, Founders’ letters warning
against government debt, and communications pointing to a power struggle
between Washington and the Continental Congress. Vivid stories from the
Revolution set the stage for Washington’s pivotal role in the drafting of the
Constitution. The Founders saw the first American commander in chief as the
template for all future presidents: a leader who would fiercely defend
Americans’ rights and liberties against all forms of aggression. Pulling the
reader directly into dramatic scenes from history, Blood of Tyrants fills a
void in our understanding of the presidency and our ingenious Founders’
pragmatic approach to issues we still face today.
The Writings of George Washington, Being His Correspondence, Addresses,
Messages and Other Papers, Official and Private, Selected and Published from
the Original MSS.; with a Life of the Author, Notes and Illustrations. By J.
Sparks George Washington 1837
George Washington
The Five George Masons Pamela C. Copeland 2016-03-08 A Founding Father, a
patriot in the Revolutionary War, a delegate from Virginia to the
Constitutional Convention, and one of the driving forces behind the creation of
the U.S. Bill of Rights, George Mason (1725-1792) worked passionately and
diligently throughout his life, both as a private citizen and as a public
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servant, to ensure that government protected the inherent rights of the people.
The Five George Masons, first published in 1975, provides a comprehensive
overview of five generations of the Mason family, beginning with George Mason
I, who fled England following the defeat of the Royalists at the second battle
of Worcester in 1651, arriving in the Colony of Virginia in the early 1650s.
Central to this volume, of course, is George Mason IV, who, while less
celebrated than his fellow Virginians George Washington and Thomas Jefferson,
was one of America’s outstanding thinkers, legislators, and writers; his ideals
and legacy endure to this day. This second edition includes a new foreword as
well as color photos and maps, while faithfully reproducing the original
edition’s unique genealogical charts of the Mason family. In tracing the family
history of the Masons, the book provides important context for understanding
the life and work of George Mason IV, who wrote: "All men are by nature equally
free and inde¬pendent, and have certain inherent rights." The Five George
Masons serves as a uniquely valuable resource for histo¬rians, educators,
genealogists, and all those interested in the history of Virginia and the early
United States. Distributed for the George Mason University Press
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